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Exclusion from GDS 

 

 

 

 

 

Effective from September 2, 2025, Lufthansa Group has decided to remove Light fares 

(LGT/LGJ) on German domestic routes from GDS EDIFACT and make them exclusively available 

via NDC (New Distribution Capability) channels.  

 

This strategic move is part of LHG’s broader initiative to modernize its retailing approach and 

strengthen direct distribution. By offering differentiated content through NDC, LHG aims to 

provide partners with more flexible, future-ready booking solutions. 

 

Key Highlights: 

• Exclusion will start September 2, 2025 

• Effective on all points of sale with travel on German domestic routes 

• Affected Fares are Light fares (LGT/LGJ) issued on LH/220-, LX/724-, OS/257-, 

SN/082- ticket stocks 

• System-wide applicability 

 

The performance and feedback of this approach will be tracked closely, and additional measures 

may be introduced based on the results. 

 

For any questions or support, please contact your local Sales Team. 

 


